
Sara Wilson - MCC PPR Stage 2 plan - a disgrace. 

  

To Whom it May Concern, 

I strongly object to the MCC PPR Stage 2 plan and I call for The Drip and Corner 
Gorges to be transferred into the Goulburn River National Park to ensure the 
long term protection and appropriate management and legal public access to 
this regionally significant recreational, educational and cultural river corridor. 

Owing to the complexity and scale of the proposal, the cumulative impact of 
multiple mining mega-projects in the locality and the likelihood of major 
irreversible impacts on the downstream catchment, I request that the proposal 
be scrutinised by an independent, expert panel or Planning Assessment 
Commission (PAC).  

Sincerely, 
Suzy Flowers 
 
Suzy Flowers 
suzy.flowers@gmail.com 
 
 
 

From:    suzy flowers <suzy.flowers@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/27/2012 8:12 AM
Subject:   MCC PPR Stage 2 plan - a disgrace.
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